
Virtual Book Service Workshop Announcement

Living Stream Ministry is conducting a series of one hour online 
workshops to help establish and build up the book service in the 
churches. The next virtual workshop will be held on Lord’s Day, 
June 15, starting at 2pm Pacific Time / 5pm Eastern Time. 

This workshop is open to all leading and responsible brothers, 
and all saints who have a burden to serve in the book service to 
develop and sustain a culture of reading and sharing the ministry 
publications.

For information to join the workshop, you may subscribe to the 
Church Book Service and Ministry Propagation email list using the 
QR code ***point to screens*** or you may send an email directly 
to propagation@lsm.org. 

This workshop will be conducted entirely in English.

Please subscribe as soon as possible to access this very useful 
seminar. 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